
Dayboro Uniting Church 
CHURCH COUNCIL AND  CHURCH CONTACTS 

www.dayborouca.com.au 

Minister: Pastor Danny Nugent, 0438 542 703.  ministerduca@gmail.com 
Church Council Secretary: Fiona Patterson: secretaryduca@gmail.com 
Postal address: PO Box 104 DAYBORO 4521 
Church Councillors: Jenny Brown, Graeme Coulson, Don Gemmell, Maria Hansen, Carolyn  
Nugent, Fiona Patterson, Bill Turner., Annalie Roux.  Elder in Association: Jan Page. 
Our Church Commitments are: 

 Pastoral Care and Fostering Spiritual Growth.  The overseeing Church Councillors are:  

Don Gemmell, (Council Chair), Bill Turner, (Music). 
For:  The Church Development Committee, contact Paul Inglis.  

Love our Neighbours in the Congregation.  The overseeing Church Councillors are:  

Carolyn Nugent, Fiona Patterson.  (Children’s Ministry).   

For:  Bible Study. Contact Pastor Danny.  
Prayer Net. Contact Paul Inglis.  

Home Group. Contact Ian Ogston.  

Bulletin: Contact Maria Hansen.  

Sunday Space. Contact Carolyn Nugent 

Mainly Music. Contact Paul Inglis 

Love our Neighbours in the Community.  The overseeing Church Councillors are: 

 Maria Hansen –0438897279 m_m_m_2@hotmail.com  

For: Conversation Club. Contact Ann Turner. (Our weekly day-program for seniors 
which is managed by Dayboro Uniting Church, Wesley Mission and the 
Dayboro Lions Club) 

Combined Churches emergency pantry.  

Chaplaincy at Dayboro State School.  

Card Sharps, which supports Casa Segura orphanage in Bolivia.  Contact 

Norma Butler  

Managing Church Business.  The overseeing Church Councillors are: 

Jenny Brown. (Treasurer) treasurerduca@gmail.com  Graeme Coulson. (Building and 
Property Services, hallhireduca@gmail.com including Workplace Health and Safety).  
Assisting Graeme is Mark Hansen. 

 

To give electronically (new):  

BSB 704640 

Account: 22046043 

Reference: Offering           Our Web address is    www.dayborouca.com.au  

 

@dayborouniting 

Dayboro Uniting Church Dayboro Uniting Church Dayboro Uniting Church Dayboro Uniting Church BULLETINBULLETINBULLETINBULLETIN    
Welcome to New Worshippers & visitorsWelcome to New Worshippers & visitorsWelcome to New Worshippers & visitorsWelcome to New Worshippers & visitors    

    

16th Sept 201816th Sept 201816th Sept 201816th Sept 2018    

    

    

    

    

    

 

We are a warm & welcoming church who 

LOVE Jesus, LOVE each other and 

LOVE Dayboro District 

 

Dayboro Uniting Church 

8.30am 

Mt Mee Community Church 

4pm    
  

When thinks go wrong, 

Don’t go with them. 



DATE 
 

MESSAGE Lectionary  
Reading 

Intercessions Welcomers &       
Offering 

16th Sept Pastor Dan Ann Turner Dan Nugent Lois & Don 

23rd Sept Pastor Dan Don Gemmell Carolyn Nugent Brian Crane 

30th Sept Pastor Dan Maria Hansen Robyn Inglis Maria & Mark 

MINISTRY AT DAYBORO UNITING CHURCH 

     
Lectionary readings:   
 
Sept 16 - Pent 17 - Proverbs 1:20-33 Psalm 19 James 3:1-12 Mark 8:27-38 
Sept 23 - Pent 18 - Proverbs 31:10-31 Psalm 1 James 3:13–4:3,7-8a Mark 9:30-37  
 

 
Dayboro Uniting Church Week 
 
Tuesday 9.30am (except school holidays) mainly music   
 

Tuesday 12.30pm     CRAFT AFTERNOON   NO CRAFT THIS WEEK 

 
Tuesday 7.30pm     Bible Study  the 1st & 3rd Tuesday evening of  
       each month 
 
Thursday 1pm     Card Sharps    
 
Wednesday 7.30pm     Tempo Band Practice  See Ian 
 
Friday 10am      Conversation Club at Jack’s Place 
 
Sunday 8.45am (except school holidays) Sunday Space—Carolyn & Robyn 
 
DUC Cleaning Roster:  W/E 28th September —****** Coral & Annalie****** 
 
Please continue to contact Dan and Carolyn if you would like them to check on any of our 
Church family that you may be concerned about.  

 
No Birthdays this week but a BIG one coming up soon  

 
 

 

CHURCH MARKET STALL  
What a great day we had meeting lots of lovely people and also selling lots of goodies.  Nadine did an excel-
lent job selling tickets to our GREAT OUTBACK BBQ RAFFLE.  We now have heaps of prizes and will be 
selling again on SATURDAY 15th Sept—SNAGS in September. 
 

NO      TUESDAY CRAFT AFTERNOON THIS WEEK. 
 
THE GREAT OUTBACK BBQ—SNAGS IN SEPTEMBER -    
 
Well, what a great day we had!  The sun was shining, the snags were sizzling and the dollars just rolled in to 
help out our friends in the drought affected areas out west. 
I would truly like to thank everyone who assisted in the lead up and on the day.  The Dayboro community 
really came together. 
RSL did a wonderful job with the snag sizzle, thank you to Dayboro Butchery, Dayboro IGA and Dayboro  
Bakery for the great discounts they gave us. CWA did what they do best and served the people. Bill Turner 
sung his heart out, then Coral and Annalie joined him, it was lovely. To all those lovely people who gave us 
raffle prizes, thank you so much.  Nadine and Angela did such a great job selling raffle tickets, we had to raid 
Lexie Bell’s cupboards for more tickets to sell!  Members of DDPAI helped out on the day with their marquees 
and tables.  Lions were again helping out the community, selling drinks & helping with prep. Annie did a great 
job entertaining the children.  They loved it.  What about Georgie with her BIG DONATION BUCKET!!!!! 
Thank you also to the stall holders who came along and just made the day, and the cars, they just sparkled. 
We will have a final figure for you soon, but just to let you know, we surpassed the $1000 mark. 
How did you like our new red and white marquees with our name on, classy hey! 
We have taken photos and will send them in to Kathryn at Frontier Services on Monday.  She has also asked 
me to ring her Monday to let her know how we went, which I will do. 
Thank you all again, it was a wonderful result.  Sorry if I have missed anyone out, I’m a bit tired  
         
PLEASE BE ADVISED—NEW DATE FOR CONGREGATION MEETING 
 

30th September30th September30th September30th September—Short Congregation Meeting after Church 

 

Home Group today, Sunday 16th September starting approx 10.30am in Church Hall. 

 

Sunday Musical Afternoons  

The first one is on Sunday 23 September from 1 - 4 in the Dayboro Uniting Church Hall.  

More details can be supplied by Annalie (0417319411) or at the Facebook site Dayboro Jam. Why 
not become a member and join in the fun. 

Everyone is welcome.  Remember, your voice is a beautiful instrument, so you can bring you and 
your voice along. 

This set up will be a different one from the Jazzy Jams with more variety.  

The most beautiful views 

Come after the most difficult climbs 

 


